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The Student Affairs Committee met today with Vice President for Student 
Affairs Tom Segar. 

 
Dr. Segar gave opening remarks about the Student Affairs Division. 

 
Val Baroni, director of the Office of Housing and Dining, gave an update on 

the spring 2022 and fall 2022 housing applications. In addition to the number 
of applications received compared to previous years, she provided data on 



breaststroke, and was named the PSAC Champion Scholar for women’s 

swimming with a 4.0 cumulative grade point average; 

WHEREAS, graduate student Claire Mikesell earned two All-America honors, 

finishing fourth in the 200-yard breaststroke and fifth in the 100-yard 

breaststroke; 

WHEREAS, senior Paige Mikesell earned three All-America honors, finishing 

seventh in the 100-yard butterfly, seventh in the 200-yard butterfly, and 14th 

in the 200-yard individual medley; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Council of Trustees of 

Indiana University of Pennsylvania commends these three members of the IUP 

women’s swimming program for their accomplishments at the 2022 NCAA 

Championships. 

The Student Affairs Committee recommends that the resolution of 

commendation for wRPHQ¶V�swimming be approved, and I so move. 
 

ATHLETIC RESOLUTION OF COMMENDATION FOR 0(1¶6�%$6.(7%$// 
 

A motion is recommended for approval of this resolution for men’s basketball, 
based on the team’s accomplishments. 

 
The resolution reads as follows: 

 

WHEREAS, the IUP men’s basketball program put together a historic season 

by advancing to the national semifinals of the NCAA Division II Elite Eight in 

Evansville, Indiana, winning Atlantic Region, Pennsylvania State Athletic 

Conference tournament, and PSAC West regular season titles along the way; 

WHEREAS, the appearances in the national semifinal game and Atlantic 

Region championship were IUP’s third since 2010; 

WHEREAS, the PSAC tournament championship was IUP’s third straight and 



NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Council of Trustees of 

Indiana University of Pennsylvania commends the IUP men’s basketball 

program for its accomplishments during the 2021-22 season. 

The Student Affairs Committee recommends that the resolution of 
commendation for mHQ¶V�basketball be approved, and I so move. 

 
This concludes my report. 

 
 

Maura King, Chair 
Student Affairs Committee 


